Hello All!
Can you believe this is the last newsletter you will read this year?  The year gone by very quickly and the students are anxiously awaiting the arrival of summer!  We have learned mountains of information this year.  I have again attached to the back what stickers they ended with on our sticker chart.  Thank you for all your hard work in helping your child at home.

In April we celebrated Easter and again joined Ms. Carrie’s class.  We played in our classroom together then went to Ms. Carrie’s for an Easter egg hunt.

We also did some science experiments with magnets and a sink or float activity.  The students really enjoyed this activity and mentioned it at different times throughout the month.

We hatched baby chicks in our room!  The students thoroughly enjoyed this activity.  We also let Ms. Carrie’s baby chicks stay in our room.  We had about 12 in our room.  Some students choose to watch the chicks instead of play during area time.

We have are finishing the year with a cooking unit.  The students have learned about food and cooking utensils in this unit.  We are also singing songs about food and cooking.  We have been making crafts to decorate for the end of the year program, which the students have enjoyed helping make.

Thank you for making this a great first year as the Early Childhood Special Education teacher.  I am excited for your student to be learning so much and moving on to Kindergarten!  I am sending home a packet of things for them to do this summer so they do not regress in what they have learned.
Thanks again,

Ms. Kayla

